
Fernando Lamanna, B.A., Dipl. M. M., CMO 

Municipal Clerk 
Legal & Council Support Services 
Tel: 905-478-3821 Fax: 905-478-2808 
flamanna@eastgwillimbury.ca 

June 6, 2018 

Chris Raynor, Regional Clerk 
Regional Municipality of York 
17250 Yonge Street 
Newmarket, ON 
L3Y 6Z1 

Dear C. Raynor: 

For your information and records, at its regular meeting held on June 5, 2018 the 
Council of the Town of East Gwillimbury enacted as follows: 

WHEREAS Council and East Gwillimbury residents continue to have questions 
and concerns about the proposed service changes to York Region Transit routes 
52 and 58, including details about On-Demand North and how it will operate and 
continue to serve the communities and residents ofMount Albert and Holland 
Landing. 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT prior to Regional Council adoption of the 2019 service 
plan, that York Region Transit present to East Gwillimbury Council, and conduct 
public outreach in the communities ofHolland Landing and Mount Albert to solicit 
feedback and answer resident questions about the proposed changes; and 

THAT a copy of this resolution be respectfully submitted to York Regional 
Council for their consideration; and 

THAT this resolution be ratified at the Council meeting to be held on June 5th, 

2018. 

If you have any further questions feel free to contact the undersigned. 
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